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January 18, 2021 

Greetings to all: 

I am sorry to once again ask that a letter be sent to you so quickly since that of January 13th and 14th.  My 

aim as your President has been to keep all informed, as much as possible, as things arise.  Only by 

working together are we a T.E.A.M. 

Sis. Helen Banna, who recently passed away, had resigned as our Historian and would not be taking on 

this position for the coming year. But, due to the fact we had been advised we would be unable to hold 

elections agreed to remain until a new Historian would be installed.  I greatly appreciated her offer and 

Helen continued to work as our Historian this past year. 

With this position being vacant Sis. Susan Cockburn has offered to take on that duty in honour of Helen’s 

memory.  I have accepted her offer and thank Susan for doing that. 

Helen’s aim was to get as many member’s history on the web-site and worked hard to accomplish this. If 

you have not sent in your history I hope you will consider doing this in honour of Helen. 

The following change has been made and all information should now be sent to: Ms. Susan Cockburn, 

1075 Ormond Drive, Oshawa, Ontario L1K 2Z6 – Telephone 905-721-1560 - e-mail  

sue.gillespie@bell.net and Susan will be happy to assist you. 

Once again I ask you to keep Bro. Souhail and their family in your prayers during this difficult time. 

Please continue to keep well and safe. 

Always In Star Love, 

Betty Romenick-McIntosh, President 

mailto:brommcintosh@gmail.com
mailto:rdarding@sympatico.ca
mailto:kmbalsdon@yahoo.com
mailto:mariadoherty@gmail.com
mailto:sue.gillespie@bell.net

